
TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD 

Regular Meeting – June 7th, 2022 

 
The June 7th, 2022 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:00pm. 

Present were Camille Corneby, Miranda Fisher, Alan Bill, Kerry Root with Chairman Doug Chrzanowski 

presiding. 

Also present were Robert Strong. 

 

Mr. Root made the motion to approve the May 3rd, 2022 Planning Board minutes as presented, Ms. 

Corneby seconded, carried. 

 

Chairman Chrzanowski has requested the board to come up with some suggestions for getting residents 

to clean the junk material or vehicles on their properties and suggestions to try and help them with this 

process at the July meeting. 

 

The Taylor farm on Glenmary Dr. and Thorn Hollow Rd. is being split with the horse and barn section as 

one and the house being split as a separate section. 

 

Solar farms within Tioga County were discussed.  Chairman Chrzanowski stated that Tioga County 

suggested the Town raise their rate per Megawatt be increased. 

 

Mr. Root made the motion to adjourn at 7:50pm, Ms. Corneby seconded, carried. 

 

 

Tiffany Middendorf 

Tioga Town Clerk 

 

  


